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From 6 July 2021 to 6 August 2021, we accepted submissions on our Accident towing fees review 

2021: Consultation paper via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people 

were given the opportunity to provide their views on accident towing, storage and salvage pricing 

matters in Melbourne. We also provided questions from the consultation paper which stakeholders 

could respond to. 

 

What best describes you? 

Victorian consumer 

 

Are you making a submission on behalf of your organisation? 

No 

 

Your feedback on our consultation paper 

 I agree with nearly all the recommendations, I am concerned that salvage fees may not be of 

much interest because insurance companies just pay it. 
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